
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Chazet Davis. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, May 25, 2023 9:45 AM 
'Johnisha Wright ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: McLeod Gardens Utilities 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/25/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03378-2023 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20220185, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----
From: Johnisha Wright <wrightjohnisha5@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 6:35 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: McLeod Gardens Utilities 

Docket NO. 20220185 -WS 

Name : Chazet Davis 

Address: 209 Lily Pad road 
Eagle Lake, Fl 33839 

Customer Comments: Hello I've been a resident here for 23 years and the quality of this water service has been terrible. 
The quality of the water has a bad odor. I have experienced water shut off, without notice, Unfortunately I am not 
satisfied about this notice due to the rate increase . I have been experiencing poor service with this water service the 
changing of new management. 
I hope that this gets resolved, and we will have better quality service of water with affordable and reasonable prices. I 
can't afford to have my water utilities to be increased . 

Sincerely, Chazet Davis 
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